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Growing in faith, wisdom, and love!

IMPORTANT DATES



FAW CRUSADER CUP
What a tee-rific day we had for the Crusader Cup Golf
Tournament! We are so appreciative of our sponsors, the players,
and our amazing volunteers! Many thanks especially to our
coordinator, Dawn Carroll for her endless support, creativity, and
go-getter attitude. We are forever grateful for all that she has
done for this tournament over the years.


Crusader Cup Men's Division Winners
PJ Jameson
Shannon Misner
Brian Garner
Mike Tipton
Team Avis


Crusader Cup Women’s Division Winners
Kristin Wathen
Mindy Stevens
Jackie Bowen
Jessica Casto

October 21: Tag Day


October 22: 4th Grade Field Trip



October 25: Author Visit & Whooo's Reading Fundraiser Kickoff



October 26: SMR Shadow Day


October 27: Book Fair Begins


October 28: Early Dismissal (12:30pm) - End of 1st Quarter & Trunk or Treat


October 29: No School - Professional Day

https://s.smore.com/u/6fc6/902406f64492746bbd51dbf41b130ef2.png


https://s.smore.com/u/efa3/5d69c41d814fa0b833d42ebb73ee21c8.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/05d0/d54bd7f0ccbc2e883d557ac7f7b79c0d.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/89f2/74d6d773274fac26a719b1337e6c2779.jpeg
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Crusader-Cup-Thank-You-2021-1.png


FAITH RALLY!
What a fabulous, faith filled day we had last Friday as we grew
seeds of faith, wisdom, and love at our annual FAITH RALLY! We
had many guests including Fr. Woods, Fr. Ryan, Fr. David, Deacon
Ryan, and Sisters from the Servants of the Lord and the Virgin of
Matará of Upper Marlboro - Sister Mary the Redeemer, Sister
Clare, Sister Gabby, Sister Sofia, and Sister Camila. Students were
able to spend time and visit the religious, make crafts, complete a Faith scavenger hunt, play a
Know your Faith Kahoot game, and many more fun activities. They also took time for
Adoration in church. Thank you for sending in nonperishable items for the St. Aloysius Food
Pantry. A special thank you goes to Mrs. Cacko and Ms. Verbos for planning such a wonderful
day!


https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Crusader-Cup-Thank-You-2021-2.png
https://s.smore.com/u/a62b/64d6d067eaa8ef37708f066dc15cabc1.jpeg


TAG DAY THIS THURSDAY!

BUTTER BRAID FUNDRAISER
Our Butter Braid Fundraiser is back by popular demand! Experience the Ultimate WOW while at
the same time helping support FAW! This fundraiser is easy to sell, definitely easy to eat, and
has a great profitability per item sold. Our goal is that we would love to see each family sell at
least 6 Butter Braids. They will be here just in time for the holidays. What a sweet treat! See
the flyer to learn how you can order. Register HERE! For any questions, please contact Jessica
Casto at jesscasto9@gmail.com.

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/FAW-Butterbraids-Flyer-2021-1.pdf
https://store.myfundraisingplace.com/RegisterSeller/f95e0321-2a73-4592-9647-e156f46c6076
mailto:jesscasto9@gmail.com


WHOOO'S READING... COMING SOON!



ADW TUITION ASSISTANCE
PROGRAM OPEN
2022-2023 ADW Tuition Assistance Program: Applications for
next year’s Archdiocesan Tuition Assistance Program are now
available. The deadline date for returning families to apply is
Friday, December 3rd. Families may apply online by logging
onto https://adwcatholicschools.org/tuition-assistance/.


On the top toolbar, hover over “TUITION ASSISTANCE” and then
click on the “ARCHDIOCESAN TUITION ASSISTANCE
PROGRAM” link at the top of the menu. Any families who think
they will need tuition assistance for the 2022-2023 school year

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/2021-WhooosReading-Save-the-Date.pdf
https://adwcatholicschools.org/tuition-assistance/
https://s.smore.com/u/11e8/82d864f6fedb42d787497e22528c4e0d.png


NEW ARCHDIOCESE
REQUIREMENT FOR ALL
VOLUNTEERS
This year the Archdiocese of Washington is requiring ALL
volunteers to get their fingerprints taken in order to be in
compliance. If you would like to volunteer (or otherwise work
with our students such as chaperoning a field trip), you must take this step. Please note: Many
of you have completed the expected requirements for years prior, but THIS YEAR, you must
also have your fingerprints taken so you can be cleared to volunteer. This fingerprinting is
completed locally and must follow the ADW process. (Even if you have gotten your
fingerprints taken for a security clearance at your workplace, this is different. The ADW
receives a copy of this special report. All Archdiocesan Catholic Schools, such as FAW, must
follow the new ADW guidelines for our school volunteers.) If you are unsure of your status,
please contact Mrs. Bowles at office@fatherandrewwhite.org so she can check to see if you
have fingerprint information on file. For more information on this and all other volunteer
requirements, please visit out website here: https://fatherandrewwhite.org/steps-to-volunteer/

MUST APPLY THROUGH THIS ADW PROGRAM FIRST, before
asking for aid from FAW.

CANDY GRAMS FOR SALE!


The Father Andrew White National Junior Honor Society is
asking for your support. We are selling Halloween Candy
Grams for $1 each. Feel free to copy as many as you need!
Please fill out the Candy Grams and return them and the money
to school by MONDAY, October 25th. (This is a new deadline to
ensure we will have enough candy!!) Thank you in advance for
your support!!

mailto:office@fatherandrewwhite.org
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/steps-to-volunteer/
https://s.smore.com/u/a172/852d2b3b2c4d2f7e2e9a3ed09ceacfac.png
https://s.smore.com/u/d65f/53b0ada9f1802b0b9dda257c1c3c1be4.png


TRUNK OR TREAT - SAVE THE DATE!
Are you ready for some wicked fun?!? Bring your best decorated trunk with lots of treats to
share. Join us for a spooktacular evening filled with ghoulish prizes, yummy treats and an
eerie amount of FUN on October 28th at 6pm!! Kona Ice and Chaptico Market will also be in
the parking lot for refreshments to purchase.

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Boo-Candy-Grams-2021.pdf


HOST A TRUNK!
Only a few spaces remain so sign up to host a trunk ASAP!!
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040e4caaaf2ba2f85-trunk1

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/FAW-Trunk-or-Treat-2021-Event-Flyer.pdf
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040e4caaaf2ba2f85-trunk1


WHITE HOUSE ORNAMENTS
Our HSA is selling the White House Christmas Ornament again this year. The ornaments are
$24.95 each, or for orders of 12 or more, $22.95. Please see the flyer for more information.
Please note: orders should be placed no later than November 11th. Contact Sue Hensley
Robusto at suehensley@hotmail.com with any questions.

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/FAW-Trunk-or-Treat-2021-Trunk-Sign-Up-Flyer.pdf
mailto:suehensley@hotmail.com


ORDER HOT LUNCH!
The hot lunch menus for November and December are now active.

CONGRATULATIONS
CONFIRMANDI!
Congratulations to all those that were confirmed on
Wednesday night by Bishop Dorsonville! May the Holy Spirit
continue to strengthen them to live as disciples of Jesus
Christ. Come Holy Spirit, fill the hearts of Thy faithful, and
enkindle in them the fire of Your love!

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/FAW-White-House-Ornament-2021.pdf
https://s.smore.com/u/ac24/6c30ca5c9447f8539f558dc9df7e5e25.png


https://fmsecure.orgsonline.com/m_login.aspx



The menu for November will close Saturday, October 24th.


The menu for December will close Saturday, November 27th.


Things to note:
*Chick-fil-A days will be 11/18 and 12/16
*Soup will be available as the weather gets colder and will mostly be available on Mondays.


Please be sure to pay your balance after placing your order.


If you have any questions or problems, please contact Mrs. Rutherford.

NOMINATED AS BEST PRIVATE SCHOOL!

We are honored to find out we have been nominated as the 2021 Best Private School!
Thank you! Vote HERE!

https://fmsecure.orgsonline.com/m_login.aspx
mailto:fawslunch@fatherandrewwhite.org
https://s.smore.com/u/bda0/a610779104e73a2ce4139664c148c330.png
http://marylandindependent.secondstreetapp.com/SOMD-Reader-Approved-2021/gallery?group=394551
http://marylandindependent.secondstreetapp.com/SOMD-Reader-Approved-2021/gallery?group=394551


LOCAL AUTHOR VISIT

http://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Meet-the-Author-Nocola-Williams.pdf


http://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Meet-the-Author-Nocola-Williams.pdf


FISHIN' FOR TUITION ROCKFISH TOURNAMENT
Who is ready for some REEL fun?! Are you a fisherman that is hooked on helping our school?
Father Andrew White School is excited to announce the dates for the 2nd Annual Fishin’ for
Tuition Rockfish Tournament – November 20 & 21, 2021. Cash prizes will be awarded! Entry for
tournament is done via payment through John Weber - Venmo (@John-Weber-148), cash or
check. For questions, contact Jaime or John Weber at (240) 538-1248. We hope to see you on
the water in November! Sign up today! For more information, visit our website:
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/fishing-tournament/

http://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/Meet-the-Author-Nocola-Williams.pdf
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/fishing-tournament/


SMR KNIGHT FOR A DAY
Tuesday, October 26th has been reserved as the Knight for a Day
date for our 8th graders who wish to visit St. Mary's Ryken High
School. SMR mini bus transportation is available for the students
that day. Parents can sign their 8th graders up at
https://www.smrhs.org/admissions/visit/spend-a-day-as-a-knight. Please note: registration
needs to be completed at least one week prior.

SCRIP PROGRAM
Service Scholarship Families - Please complete this form. It
only takes 30 seconds!!


SCRIP Gift Card Fundraiser: Got a craving for pizza? There's a
Domino's in town now and we carry SCRIP cards in stock! We
have increments of $10 and $25. We also carry SCRIP cards for
Papa John's.

https://www.smrhs.org/admissions/visit/spend-a-day-as-a-knight
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/FAW-Rockish-Tournament-2021.pdf
https://s.smore.com/u/97f7/0f2e32ac62437f270c7478c404ad4693.png
https://forms.gle/vyf3nCyDKZ4bC56u7
https://s.smore.com/u/8dec/a29aafd39f9cf43bd35e3c9385362ff8.png


ALL SERVICE SCHOLARSHIP FAMILIES...

PLEASE COMPLETE THE FORM BELOW!

FAW SCRIP Agreement Credit Form
2021-2022
Father Andrew White, S.J. School manages a SCRIP gift card fundraising and 
tuition assistance program. The gift cards purchased through the program 
generate rebates from the participating retailers. After earning $50 in rebates for 
the school, a participating family may designate a portion of the remaining 
rebates to be used as a credit to a student’s tuition account (tuition assistance) 
or a credit to the 8th grade class fund Please indicate your preference below



https://s.smore.com/u/17ca/a1f90791518b6847644cfa21d09e615f.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/b6fc/5e8eb1fe3e5d8b1832bfa288b600696f.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/5c6b/4b252a2344ee3d7cf91c1dd61d587260.jpeg
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https://s.smore.com/u/6502/766ffc63bd92a9ca2c5c6536d51b2803.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/8249/74703113e30b099cb9f7f243d78a9f19.jpeg
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https://s.smore.com/u/7482/bc380681f7d5be7c95aa53e3336c5ef0.jpeg


PLAYGROUND VOLUNTEERS
Thank you so much to those who have already signed up to be
recess monitors during the first quarter. We still need to fill open
time slots. If you are available, please consider signing up. Your
child will love to have you here!! Access the sign-up here. Please
email fawnews@fatherandrewwhite.org to get your name on the
sign up document. 


2021-2022 VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY FORM2021-2022 VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY FORM

Take a few minutes to let us know what you are interested in volunteering your time for this school year!

NEW TO VOLUNTEERING? NEW TO VOLUNTEERING? CLICK HERE!CLICK HERE!

BOOK FAIR VOLUNTEERS WANTED!
It's almost time for our Book Fair and we are excited that the Book Fair will be set up in our
library again this year. The Book Fair will be held from October 27th - November 5th. We are
looking for volunteers to help each day between the hours of 9:15 and noon AND during our
big Trunk or Treat event. This is a great way to earn volunteer hours and to be able to see the
great selection of Scholastic books that will be available to our students and families. If you
are able to help or have any questions, please contact Mrs. Pietsch at
fawslibrary@fatherandrewwhite.org.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bgHMU_5Wc2WXhwQQAj8CaSLRMc5aGk4LceDjUBpM4eE/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:fawnews@fatherandrewwhite.org
https://forms.gle/KzbgNXgXY5AwcvC18
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/steps-to-volunteer/
mailto:fawslibrary@fatherandrewwhite.org
https://s.smore.com/u/ac52/6d58f85c3097753b6e660e410559f2f4.png


RECORD VOLUNTEER HOURS HERE!RECORD VOLUNTEER HOURS HERE!

LOG YOUR VOLUNTEER HOURS!
Kindly remember to log your volunteer hours today! When the quarter ends later this month we
will be sending home a quarterly report. It's always a good idea to keep your hours up to date!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKYy7pIOCB1i6TTuGQYNdrhYHMSdTfJJg_h5wpqblMNELNuQ/viewform


SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS INFORMATIONSUBSTITUTE TEACHERS INFORMATION

USED UNIFORMSUSED UNIFORMS

FAW CRUSADERS SPIRIT STOREFAW CRUSADERS SPIRIT STORE

Great news! We can now place FAW Spirit Gear orders throughout the year! Click on the link to shop
today!

SPIRIT ROCK RESERVATIONSSPIRIT ROCK RESERVATIONS

https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org/substitute/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/used-uniforms/
https://teamlocker.squadlocker.com/#/lockers/father-andrew-white-school-2021?_k=i8jr1u
https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org/spirit-rock/
https://s.smore.com/u/0367/052118397028ba60bf53c527245c866f.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/722c/71faffd9883ae75bf243060334cffe07.jpeg


2021-2022 YEARLY SCHOOL CALENDAR2021-2022 YEARLY SCHOOL CALENDAR

WEEKLY REMINDERS:
❏ Find something red or blue to wear for the Tag Day (Thursday) 

❏ Order Candy Grams (by Monday)

❏ Order Butter Braids and White House Ornaments

❏ Place Hot Lunch Order

❏ Apply for Financial Aid through the ADW

❏ Check the Status of your Volunteering Requirements (Fingerprinting)

❏ Sign up to Host a Trunk

❏ Vote FAW Best Private School (every day)

❏ Pre-order "Freddie the Flounder" Book

❏ Volunteer for Book Fair or Recess Monitor

❏ Complete SCRIP Rebate Form
❏ Order SCRIP
❏ Register for SMR Knight for a Day (8th graders)


https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/2021-2022-FAW-Yearly-Calendar.pdf


Facebook @FAWcrusaders

ABOUT FAW

22850 Washington Street, Leo… office@fatherandrewwhite.org

(301) 475-9795 fatherandrewwhite.org

https://www.facebook.com/fawschool/
http://www.twitter.com/@FAWcrusaders
https://s.smore.com/u/0ae5/dd01bd6cd1037ddf43dd5699725536a9.jpeg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=22850%20Washington%20Street%2C%20Leonardtown%2C%20MD%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:office@fatherandrewwhite.org
tel:(301) 475-9795
https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org/

